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Dear Valued Customer, 
  
ABB Switzerland will make the changes described below to products within the PMA Cable Protection product range.  
 

Products affected by the change: 

 
 

Images: 

 
 

Description of Change: obsolescence of STP gland series 

As communicated in the ABB PMA Newsletter Update 01/2018 under “MTS/MTO product stocking classification” 
announcements the STP cable glands offered by PMA in the past will become obsolete. Availability of STP glands will 
end September 2018. 

A new ABB NCG cable gland series is already available via all ABB country sales organisations. 

To allow PMA distributors without contact to ABB local sales organisations access to the new products they can be 
ordered via PMA although articles will not be stocked in Uster. 

Please find above a reference table showing the article numbers of the ABB Nylon cable gland series. New glands will 
be available in full package units only, “ea/each” indicating one pack of 10 or 5 pcs depending on size. 

 

 

PCN Details: 

 

PCN Issued by: Sabine Schuler 

Announcement date:  January 9, 2018 

Change effective date: October 1st, 2018 

 

http://www.abb.com/

